
 

D.V.A. CIRCULAR NO. 2021 – 13    March 18, 2021 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

On Monday, March 22, 2021, all our security guards, maintenance 

personnel and office staff will undergo Covid 19 Antigen testing.  

Those found positive will be given a RT PCR test to confirm.  The 

rising cases being reported leads us to this extra precaution.  Since 

our security and maintenance personnel will be quarantined inside 

Dasmarinas Village for the next two weeks, we wanted to ensure 

their health status to avoid the potential spread of the virus among 

our personnel. 

Furthermore, we will be temporarily imposing more stringent 

procedures when doing business in our office.  On Saturday, March 

20, our office will be closed as DVA facilities will undergo 

disinfection to prepare for the use by our security and maintenance 

personnel. 

Thank you very much for your support and cooperation. 

 

DVA MANAGEMENT 

 

 

 


